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Thank you!
We were truly grateful to be invited to bring a class of young people in to the new Patron office.
The young people all attend Stoke Newington School and are currently in Year 12 and studying a
mixture of Business Studies BTEC Level 3 and Economics A Level. We are massively grateful to the
10 volunteers who gave their time and energy to provide truly inspiring support.

This school was selected for this amazing opportunity as it is based in one of the most deprived
areas (as defined by the Government Indices of Multiple Deprivation). Young people attending this
school have very limited access opportunities to understand the world of work, which can help
raise aspirations and support them going on to have successful futures. 





We asked what they key takeaways from the day were

“To focus on what you want”

“To work hard!”

“I gained confidence in presenting”

“How to plan a business as a team”

“How to work in a team and come to agreements“ 

“The importance of good communication“

“Employability skills“

“How to present business ideas“

“Teamwork and how important it is“

We asked how might we build on the session

“I’m interested in learning about internships”

We asked what would you change for a better experience

“I would have asked Keith more questions!”

“Nothing - it was great”


